
 

 

Date: 5 May 2017 

Title: Report Item 6 – Village Safety Day 

By: Cllr Stewart Fuller  

Purpose of Report: To consider if a safety day should be arranged for later 

in 2017  

Recommendations: To assess the support for a safety day and provide 

feedback to the June PCM 

 

 

The holding of Safety day has been suggested by some residents and by safety-related 
organisations.  
 
A Safety Day was held in the village hall a couple of years ago. Although there was a 
number of stalls, attendance by the public was disappointing. It is assumed that the level of 
support reflected the marketing of the event rather than a lack of interest. 
 
If another Safety Day was arranged the suggested timing would be around Sept/Oct 2017.  
 
To test the level of support for such an event contact could first be made with:- 
 

a) residents - via articles in the Parish Magazine, Rendezvous and website, and at 
the AVM 

b) local organisations – eg East Dean Responders, Community Watch, Chapliancy 
c) non-local organisations - eg Age Concern 
d) emergency services - all 

 
 
The PC is asked to agree in principle to arranging a Safety Day in Autumn 2017 and to 
assess the support for such an event from the groups listed above, and to review the 
matter further at the June PCM.  
  
  


